
 

 

 

Parish Council update: May 2025 

 

We have a fabulous week planned from Saturday 19th July to Saturday 

26th July, dust of those glad rags and get ready to party. 

In the meantime, we have had a bingo fundraiser which as a community 

we have managed to raise £564.50. We have also had a big breakfast 

and are delighted with the money raised. We have new committee 

members bringing fresh ideas and we look forward to bringing you many 

more carnivals in the coming years. 

We look forward to the local community coming together to celebrate the 

amazing 8 days of carnival. 

See you all there 

 

 


